
 

 
THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL 
61 STAMFORD STREET, LONDON SE1 9NA 

TELEPHONE:   0207 928 6801 EMAIL: admin@LNS.org.uk 

Over 100 years of Nautical Education 

www.lns.org.uk 

 

 

          15th December 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

Due to the impact of the current wave of Covid on our school staffing body, after careful consideration I 

have decided to make the decision that our Year 12 students will study from home tomorrow, Thursday 

16th December 2021.  All students will be set work on Google Classroom for their lessons and are expected 

to complete it at home independently. 

 Please can I remind you of our Pupil on Line Code of Conduct which can be found here. 

I will be sending out a further letter at the end of this week outlining our arrangements for onsite COVID 

testing on Wednesday 5th January 2022. Students will return to their normal timetable on Thursday 6th 

January 2022. 

 
Wishing you all an enjoyable Christmas break and thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M Schofield 

Headteacher 
 

https://www.lns.org.uk/assets/LNS-Folders/SAFEGUARDING/Safeguarding-Covid-19/Covid-19-Pupil-Online-learning-code-of-conduct-May-2020.pdf

